
From: Taylor, Richele
To: lreynolds@arslawsc.com <lreynolds@arslawsc.com>

Date: 9/2/2016 5:18:57 PM
Subject: Knight

Lisa,
 
Thank you for the call.  I am free Tuesday until 1:30, Thursday between 8:30-11 and 2:00 on, and Friday after 10 . 
Please let me know what time would work for you.  I am also open most of Monday the 12 and Tuesday the 13th if we 
need to push it to the next week.
 
Thank you,
 
Richele
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 
Safe Place SC – www.safeplaceSC.sc.gov
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